
March Newsletter

Math-
This month we will start Unit 6 “How Many Do You 
Have?”. Students will be developing strategies for 
accurately counting a set of objects by ones. They 
will also be working on making sense of and 
developing strategies to solve addition and 
subtraction problems with small numbers. 

Reading-
This month’s theme is “Exploring Animal Tales” 
and folktales. Students will be able to identify the 
characters who behave like humans. They will also 
learn  the moral lessons from the different 
folktales. 

Phonics-
We will be practicing 
identifying beginning, 
middle, and ending sounds 
in words with three 
phonemes/CVC words.   

Important Dates-
March 4th- No School 
March 7th- Reading Night 
March 8th Spring Pictures
March 12th- Hot Lunch
March 21st- Mix Match Socks 
Day
March 22nd- Early Dismissal    
11:00

Our Reading Night is 
March 7th from 6-8pm. 
Our theme is author 
Kevin Henkes. It will be 
a lot of FUN please stop 
by. 


